
HB 233 Support 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 233, extending the sunset date of the Education Tax Credit. This credit 

incentivizes important industry support for education and is important to the work that we do at the 

Fairbanks Children's Museum, which is the largest community hub for early childhood education in the 

Interior of Alaska. 

 

Thank you for all you do, 

 

Brenda Riley 

 

 

Brenda Riley 

Executive Director 

 

It is easier to build strong children than it is to repair broken men. 

-Frederick Douglass 
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